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From: Patrick McLoughlin <patrick@bristolmarine.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 3:33 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Oppose H6256 - Don't Tax Boats

To whom it may concern,

Please SAY NO to the boat tax. This would be crushing for our marine industry of which |'ve been a part for over 25 years
in Rhode Island.

Thank you,

Patrick

Patrick McLoughlin
Bristol Marine- President
401-239-9055

21



